
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 
40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Kelly Wilfer  920-207-5571  Sgt. at Arms – David Niedfeldt              920-838-5805 

1st Vice – Mark Provencher Jr              910-388-7641  Sgt. at Arms – Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2nd Vice – Jeff Zinkgraf.               920-602-8505              Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain –                                                                      Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf  920-893-0686 

Service Officer-Ed Schroeder  920-892-6284 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  Treasurer – Kathy Halloran  920-980-8991 

Vice President –Linda Wieck  920-627-3460  Membership – Cindy Faller                     920-449-5323 

Chaplain – Jean Blindauer                      920-980-3991  Parliamentarian – Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary – Gina Lentz   920-893-0599 

Hall Rental Katrina Glocke 920 – 287 – 5817 

 
Meeting Highlights 

09/11/2018 
Attendance: 33 members 
Membership: New member Timothy St. Clair US Army Vietnam 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck classes will start September 17th 
Chaplain: Dave Ronn has asked to step down from being Post Chaplain. Need a member to step up; Main 
duties lead the membership with opening and closing prayer for Post events 
Packer Raffle: Drawn on 09/01/2018 ; Al Schwark, of Plymouth, David Pfiefer of Menasha, Megan Flanagan of 
Plymouth, A-1 Polishing & Finishing of new Holstein, Becky Ardell of Fond du Lac, Alan Biggs of Milwaukee, Jim 
Glavan of Sheboygan and Stephen Pauly of St. Cloud. Top 3 ticket sellers; Commander Kelly 544, Gene 
Blindauer 530 and Todd Rabe 198. After bills total net for the raffle is 5,191.43 which covers Badger Boys and 
Post Scholarship. Big thanks to all that participated and with members that graciously donated 
Donations: Post received the following; 3,125.00 as an insurance claim from the Joe Benauer estate, 500.00 
from Dario Rossini’s relatives, 500.00 Sartori Co. in memory of Dario, 150.00 from Mr. & Mrs. Orgen in 
memory of Dario and 100.00 Paul Sartori also memory of Dario 
Thank You: Post scholarship recipient Taylor Oreck 
POW/MIA: Gene Blindauer reported 28 missing have been recovered for proper burial: US Army 3 S. Korea, 3 
N. Korea, 2 Philippines, USMC 3 Tarawa, US Navy 12 Pearl Harbor, 2 Vietnam and USAF 3 Vietnam 
District Fall Conference: Next meeting vote for delegates to Saukville Post October 27th 
Honor Guard: Members are asked PLEASE Respond Yes or NO A.S.A.P. regarding requests for the Honor 
Guard. WAY too many times some members are not responding making it Very difficult to plan for rifles, Flags 
and Flag folding. If you can’t make it, that’s understandable 
Veteran in Need Fund: The membership voted to maintain a $500.00 emergency fund for Veterans in need. 
The County Veterans Service Office will screen applicants 
S.A.L.: Next Meeting Thursday September 27th at the Post 
House Committee: Security cameras are up and working, basement dehumidifier installed 
County Meeting: Franklin Post Wednesday Sept. 19th, at 7:00 PM 
Social Night: Tuesday Sept. 25th Bar Opens 5:00 PM, Dinner at 6:00 Reservations Must be in No Later than 
Friday, Sept. 21st Call Rick 920-893-0686. Still $12.00 per person 
 

****** NEXT MEETING OCTOBER 9TH 7:00 PM  ROCKY KNOLL ****** 
 

AUXILIARY NOTES 
Chili Supper is Thursday Oct. 18, 4-7pm.  Help will be needed and if you can put together a raffle basket please 
bring it to the Oct. Meeting. Cookies and bars will be needed. 
We dispersed Poppy Fund money and the General Fund Disbursement. Poppies were also ordered for next 
year. 
Pocket flags and bags will be ordered, 300 of each. There is another deployment of WI National Guard unit 
this year. 
Trunk and Treat will be Sunday Oct. 28. We’re doing it again with the ALFF group. Plan on decorating your 
trunk and handing out treats. The Auxiliary will be purchasing prizes again for the inside games. 
Next meeting:  October 1, at 6:30.     BRING YOUR SERVICE HOURS TO THE MEETING PLEASE 

 

http://www.wilegionpost243.org/

